
NEWS & STORIES
ROBINS INSIGHTSJUN

2020

Window Decorating Contest! 
Here is your chance to show your creativity! The rules are simple: 
pick a family-friendly theme and decorate your window to 
match. Then submit a photo of it to us either on Facebook or 
email it to robinsleasing@huntcompanies.com.

Hello Wonderful Residents!
It is June, and summer is here! We are also happy to welcome 
you back to our o�ce. For your safety and ours, we are social 
distancing and have a person limit in the o�ce. Signs are posted 
on the front door detailing this information. We have protocols 
that we must follow in keeping the entire Robins Family Housing 
community safe and sanitized. We hope you enjoy this summer 
and all the sunshine that comes with it. Our pools remain closed 
until further notice, and we seek your cooperation with ensuring 
that all personal pools remain in accordance with the resident 
guidelines outlined in paragraph 2.2 in the residence guidelines. 
With many residents out and about enjoying the beautiful 
weather, we are still noticing several areas where residents are 
not picking up after their pets. Please remember to clean up 
behind your pets. Please always remember to keep noise levels 
down, especially after hours to respect everyone as we stay 
home and stay safe. Garbage bins are expected to be removed 
from the roadside the same day of trash pickup. Removing the 
bins will help protect children who may run into the road 
unseen, and provide residents use of the sidewalk, and prevent 
unwanted pests such as raccoons and birds, from making a 
mess. This will give our neighborhoods a fresh and clean 
appearance. 

Graduation Honors!
Whether you or your children are graduating from pre-school, 
kindergarten, middle school, high school, or college, we want to 
know. Share a photo with their name, grade, and where they are 
graduating from at www.facebook.com/robinsfamilyhousing so 
we can honor all of our grads.
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From all of us here at Hunt Military Communities, 
I want to wish all the fathers out there the 
sincerest Happy Father's Day.  Whether you are 
serving far away or close to home – or supporting 
a spouse who is active duty – your commitment 
to your country and families is admirable. We look 
forward to honoring you this month.

In May, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with Wear Blue: Run To 
Remember in organizing Memorial Day virtual run/walk events in our 
communities.  Wear Blue: Run To Remember, a national, nonpro�t 
organization is committed to building a running community that honors 
the service and sacri�ce of the American military.  

This year, Wear Blue hosted the event as a virtual run/walk, enabling 
runners and walkers from all over the U.S. to continue on in the mission – 
to honor our nation's fallen by learning their stories, speaking their names 
out aloud and honoring their legacies. Runners and walkers were 
encouraged to participate on an individual basis and became part of a 
living memorial to America's fallen heroes and showed support for the 
families they left behind.  Hundreds of HMC employees and residents 
participated in the event across the U.S.  

Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile event. It 
is because of your dedication to the cause we are able to honor and 
recognize our American fallen heroes in such a thoughtful way.  

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

Happy Father's Day!



Calling All Residents! 
Calling all residents! We strongly encourage you to register in 
RENTCafé. This is an app for your smart phone available on iOS and 
Android. This app allows you 24/7 self-service account 
management, helps to place and monitor work orders, 
communicate with Hunt team members, and check out upcoming 
events! Visit our website at www.robinsfamilyhousing.com and go 
to Resident Services/Maintenance Request, “Click here to register,” 
and complete the personal details section. Note: You must use the 
name and email of the primary lease holder on �le with the 
management o�ce. Contact your management o�ce for your 
registration code.

30-Day Notice Reminder
If you are about to PCS, thinking of purchasing a home, or looking 
to move to another location, moving can be stressful and before 
you know it, that day can sneak up on you. With this said, Robins 
Family Housing wanted to send a friendly reminder to visit your 
local management o�ce to complete the 30-day notice to vacate 
documents and to schedule your move out inspection. 

Macon and Warner Robins Partners
& Attractions Updates: 
Cannonball House
Open Monday - Saturday, 10:00am to 3:30pm

Downtown Visitors Center
Open Monday - Friday, 10:00am to 4:00pm. 

Just Taped
Open Tuesday - Saturday, 2:00pm to 8:00pm

Natalia's Restaurant
Open; Reservations are limited & required as seating has been 
adjusted for safety. 

Ocmulgee Mounds National Historical Park
Open - 1:00 to 5:00pm daily. The Visitor Center and Earth Lodge will 
remain closed at this time. 

Rigby Water Park
Plans to reopen June 12; 4:00pm to 10:00pm Sunday through 
Thursday, 4:00pm to 12

Sandy Beach Water Park
Plans to reopen Saturday, June 6, 11am.
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June 14th
Flag Day

June 18th
International Picnic Day 

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN

SAVE THE DATE

June 21st
Father’s Day
We would like to wish a Happy Father’s Day to all Dads. Dads are 
special people in our lives. We also wish Happy Father’s Day to 
grandfathers, stepfathers, and anyone who is like a father to you. 
We are wishing all of you a Happy Father’s Day on this day.

Maintenance Corner
Air Conditioning Tips:

1. Run the A/C before you actually need it. There’s nothing 
worse than turning on the A/C and all you feel is a blast of 
hot air, so be sure to test the system before the warm days 
hit.

2. Avoid turning the A/C o� completely. Instead, you should 
increase the temperature when you are away from home. 
The A/C unit may run when you’re not home for a few 
minutes at a time, but this is more energy e�cient than 
turning it on when you get home. Running the unit at full 
blast is more costly than keeping it on consistently.

3. Another great idea is to shut your blinds and close your 
drapes to keep the heat out, not only in the summer but 
year-round. 

Toilets Tips:
1. If your toilet is backed up, insert a plunger into the toilet at 

a slight angle, covering the drain. Hold onto the plunger 
handle with both hands and slowly, but forcefully, plunge 
the drain. If the �rst attempt fails, try again. Contact the 
leasing o�ce or after hours maintenance line if the clog 
cannot be removed.

2. If your toilet is leaking, turn the water valve o� and contact 
the leasing o�ce or call the after hours maintenance line. 



Calendar Events
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• June 14 - Flag Day

• June 21 - Father’s Day

• June 18 - International Picnic Day 
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